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Attendance 
Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 
child and class is to have at least 96% 
attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
N- 95.3% 
R- 87.6% 
Yr 1 - 91% 
Yr 2 - 93.9% 
Yr 3 - 89.6% 
Yr 4 - 89.6% 
Yr 5 - 88.6% 
Yr 6 - 93.7% 

 
Well done Nursery! 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dance Workshop 
  

Today the children in Nursery – Year 
5 took part in a ‘Bringing Books to 
Life’ dance workshop.  All of the 
children had a fantastic time and they 
loved learning a dance around Roald 
Dahl’s ‘The Enormous Crocodile’.  
Look out for pictures of this event on 
Class Dojo. 

Easter Fair 
 

The Easter Fair will be taking place in the 
school hall at 3.30pm on Wednesday 29th 
March. 
 
In preparation for this, there will be a non-
uniform day on Thursday 23rd March.  All 
children can come to school dressed in their 
own clothes, with a donation of an Easter Egg 
or Easter chocolates for the Easter Fair 
Tombola.  

Fair Trade Coffee Afternoon 

The Eco Council children had a fabulous time 
hosting the Fair Trade Coffee afternoon last half 
term.  We were blown away by the support of 
all the parents and children and it was a 
complete sell out!  The Eco Council raised an 
amazing £183 for Fairtrade.  There are photos 
below of this fantastic event. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

We had a fabulous day yesterday celebrating World Book Day.  The 
children looked wonderful in their fancy dress and there were some very 
creative characters.  The children also enjoyed completing a variety of 
World Book Day activities, including reading with younger/older children in 
different classes and Salford City delivering a World Book Day session in 
Year 5 and donating a book for every child.  We will be adding some 
photos from our whole school assembly onto Dojo shortly. 













 


